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January 4, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Redwater High School Students: 

Happy New Year! I trust that you are staying healthy through this cold weather! 

With the announcement from the Minister of Education on the extension of Winter 
Break until January 10, 2022, students have missed five days of instruction.  This is 
particularly difficult for high school students as their semester one courses are finished 
at the end of January. Alberta Education has also canceled all Diploma Exams due to 
this disruption in student learning.   

To support all high school students in successfully completing their semester one 
courses, Redwater School is canceling all scheduled high school final exams and 
increasing the number of days of classes to complete curricular outcomes.  The 
last day of regular classes for semester 1 will now be January 25, 2022. 

Semester 2 will begin on February 1, 2022, as our regular calendar indicates.  

Should you have any questions or concerns surrounding this, please reach out to your 
child’s teachers or us here in the office.  

Sincerely, 

Kari Morgan  Cheryl Tanouye                                                                                                              
Principal           Vice-Principal 
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